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Your Ref: PUC/LIC/AP21/01 My Ref:AGM(CS)/DGM(CS&RA)/GEN/4-1+ Date: May 6, 2021

The Director General

Public Utilities Commission of Sri Lanka
6th Floor, BOC Merchant Tower

No.28, St, Michael’s Road,

Colombo 3. | &'{‘
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Least Cost Long Term Generation Expansion Plan (LCLTGEP) 2022-2041

We write in reference to your letter PUC/LIC/RA/23/23 dated 2021-03-10, giving us your
approval to the preparation of the new LCLTGEP 2022-2041, and your recent letter
PUC/L1C/AP21/01 dated 2021-04-22, requesting us to submit the same on or before 30t April
2021.

As we were engaged in amending the previous draft LCLTGEP 2020-2039 with a view of securing
Commission approval, the commencement of the preparation of the latest generation plan for the
period 2022-2041 had got delayed. However, we have now concluded all major planning studies
and are currently in the final stages of compiling the results and obtaining internal approvals
required to finalize the draft LCLTGEP 2022-2041. As requested by the Commission, the same has
been prepared in compliance to the prevailing General Policy Guidelines of the Government and
the reliability criteria published by the Commission.

This is to keep the Commission informed that we expect to submit the draft LCLTGEP 2022-2041
during the second week of June 2021. We would also include in the same the implementation
plans of all majer power plants that are currently in the procurement pipeline.

rs.) NNW.K. Herath
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(Authorized officer for Licenses EL/T/09-002)
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